
 

THUR 1 MAR 
Leanne will be in Omagh 
meeting with the newly set up 
E3 District Support Team this 
afternoon and speaking at an E3 
Envisioning Event in Castlederg 
this evening.  Continue to pray 
for the team as they seek to 
raise the necessary finances to 
employ a worker in the 
Omagh/Castlederg area and give 
thanks for the great response to 
the Coffee Morning fundraiser 
last month.  Also pray for Adam 
taking SU in Portstewart 
Primary School today, and for 
Phil and Reuben in Cambridge 
House. 
 

FRI 2 MAR 
Today Jeff, Caroline and Leanne 
will be delivering some training 
at Union Theological College, 
Give thanks for the ongoing 
opportunities we have to share 
our heart for churches to serve, 
support and speak into their 
local schools.  Tonight is 
Ballymena ‘UNITE’: pray that 
pupils from post-primary 
schools would be encouraged as 
they do SU together and that all 
who attend will be equipped and 
excited to engage with God 
through His Word. 
 

SAT 3 MAR 
Lyndsey is delivering 3 weeks of 
creative Bible engagement with 
Primary aged children (P1-7) on 
Wednesday evenings in CFC. 
Pray that the children will 
engage and learn about God in 
meaningful and personal ways.  
 

SUN 4 MAR 
Paul is speaking at the Moira 
Primary School SU Weekend 
next weekend. Pray that he will 
be sensitive to God’s leading as 
he prepares, that there will be a 
real sense of God’s presence in 
all the activities and that the 
children will hear and respond 
to God’s call on their lives. 
 

MON 5 MAR 
Give thanks for how the E3 
Fermanagh Pupils Formal went 
on 1st February. Pray that the 
message which intern Jonny 
shared will have spoken into 
people’s hearts and that they 
would respond to God’s Word. 
 

TUES 6 MAR 
Brooklands Primary SU in East 
Belfast starts up this month. 
Pray for SU leader Rebekah 
Ashby and volunteer Donna Neill 
as they lead this group together 
on Tuesday afternoons.  
 

WED 7 MAR 
Pray that as Caroline begins 
‘Amazing Jesus’ lessons with 
P5’s in Linn Primary School the 
sessions would lead pupils to 
think more about who Jesus is. 
Also pray for the SHINE events 
at Fort Hill College & 
Lisnagarvey High School today 
to which pupils are inviting their 
friends. 
 

THUR 8 MAR 
Bible Stories and RE lessons will 
be taught in Mitchell House, 
Fleming Fulton and Rossmar 
schools this month.  Please pray 

that God will bless Anita, 
Lyndsey, the interns and the 
volunteers as they seek connect 
the pupils with God & the Bible. 
 

FRI 9 MAR 
Give thanks for the pupils who 
came along to UNITE events at 
Slemish College SU and 
Ballymena Academy Junior 
SU.  Pray that those who came 
to SU for the first time would 
continue to do so. 
 

SAT 10 MAR 
Reboot Global will is happening 
today. Pray for the team from 
the Zacharias Trust who have 
come over to put on this event. 
Pray for the big questions being 
asked and answered and for 
follow up from the event. 
 

SUN 11 MAR 
Drew and Reuben are speaking 
at Ballymena Baptist YF today on 
the topic of relationships - pray 
for them to deliver a helpful 
session for the young people on 
this important topic. 
 

MON 12 MAR 
Give thanks for all the 
volunteers who give so much of 
their time and expertise to SUNI.  
Pray for wise decisions as ExCo 
meet this evening. 
 

TUES 13 MAR 
Pray for Rachel S, Caroline and 
Drew as they lead seminars at a 
training day for Belfast City 
Mission, that it would help to 
equip their staff for all the work 
they do as they open up the 
Bible with children.  Also pray 
that as Adam speaks at 
Ballysally PW the ladies would 
be encouraged by all God is 
doing through E3 in the North 
Coast area. 

WED 14 MAR 
The North Down and 
Newtownards ‘UNITE’ event is 
happening today! Pray that as 
we dig deeper into God’s word 
together, young people will be 
encouraged as SU groups and 
inspired in their personal Bible 
reading. 
 

THUR 15 MAR 
Please pray for ‘SU CONNECT’ in 
Lisburn this afternoon as three 
primary school SU groups come 
together for the first time!  Pray 
that the children will be inspired 
and encouraged in their faith. 
 

FRI 16 MAR 
A team from E3 East Belfast are 
delivering RE lessons in Our 
Lady and St Pat’s. Give thanks 
for the welcome we have 
received and pray for 
strengthened relationships and 
good conversations with pupils. 
 

SAT 17 MAR 
Applications for summer 
volunteers continue to pour in, 
so pray those processing the 
applications, and for the 
volunteers as they prepare for 
the summer of service ahead!  
 

SUN 18 MAR 
Pray for Leanne as she shares 
about the E3 Schools’ Project in 
Waterside Presbyterian Church 
in Londonderry this 
evening.  Give thanks for the 
churches in this area who have 
already agreed to support the 
development of E3 in this area 
and pray for the necessary 
finances to make this a reality. 
 

MON 19 MAR 
Continue to pray for the SU 
group in Erne Integrated College 
in Enniskillen. Give thanks that a 

few new pupils are coming 
along. Pray that as we work 
through John’s Gospel they 
would each meet with Jesus. 
 

TUES 20 MAR 
Continue to pray for God’s 
direction as SUNI’s strategy for 
the next five years is set.   
 

WED 21 MAR 
Drew is at Maghera 
Presbyterian’s midweek tonight 
sharing about the work of SUNI. 
Give thanks for how SUNI gets to 
partner with local churches in 
this way. 
 

THUR 22 MAR 
Primary school SU groups are 
joining together in Newtownards 
today for ‘SU CONNECT’. Pray 
that those who don’t normally 
attend SU would come along to 
this special event and catch a 
glimpse of SU in their schools.  
Also remember Caroline as she 
shares with pupils in Fairview 
Primary SU group. 
 

FRI 23 MAR 
This month sees Jeff finish 
some RE lessons with Year 11 in 
Devenish College on what the 
Bible says about Identity, 
Relationships and Sex. Pray that 
these lessons would have 
helped the young people form a 
Christian worldview. 
 

SAT 24 MAR 
Pray for those within SUNI who 
are responsible for 
implementing new data 
protection legislation. 
 

SUN 25 MAR 
This morning Joel will be taking 
an All Age Service at First 
Antrim PCI. Please pray 
especially that as he shares 

about Church Teams for RE 
lessons some people would be 
excited about volunteering! 
 

MON 26 MAR 
Camps and Missions have begun 
already!  Pray for 'ARDS ALIVE’, 
an SU mission running from 
26th-28th March in 
Newtownards. Pray for Sarah 
Hull as she leads and for a great 
impact on local community.  
 

TUES 27 MAR 
The ‘Back To School With God’ 
team from SU Scotland and 
SUNI would value your prayers 
as they create the 2018 
materials.  May the resource 
point to God as the One who 
goes into school each day with 
His children. 
 

WED 28 MAR 
Please pray for anyone you 
know who may be interested in 
an internship with SUNI and for 
word to spread about this 
opportunity 
(www.suni.co.uk/SUNIintern) 
 

THUR 29 MAR 
Praise the Lord for the growth of 
our schools work in the SEN 
sector.  Pray for wisdom, 
sensitivity & integrity for Anita 
as she approaches several new 
schools and for positive 
outcomes.  
 

FRI 30 MAR 
Give thanks for the compelling 
love of Christ, who gave His life 
as a sacrifice.   
 

SAT 31 MAR 
Pray for a close walk with God 
for all our staff so that our work 
will flow from our worship and 
our lives give expression to the 
faith, hope & love we find in Him. 
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